
 
Whatever the future holds 

2021 will still be the  

50 yrs Golden Jubilee  
of  

The Bernese Mountain Dog Club of Great Britain  
 

We cannot know for sure what form our celebrations will be able to take next year. It is a 
difficult time to plan anything!! However, we do plan a special event in September (Wednesday 

22nd to Saturday 25th) with shows offering 3 X UK CCs in 2 days plus an International BMD 
Health Seminar and the BIWG meeting. There will also be evening events to relax between 

daytime activities.  
The venue is the Kennel Club Building at Stoneleigh Business Park and Showground near the 

town of Kenilworth in the area of Birmingham City. Nearby places of interest include Stratford 
upon Avon and Warwick Castle.  

We have hotel rooms reserved on site available for visitors. More exact details and how to book 
will be announced next year. Any enquiries or early reservation requests can be sent to myself 

or Emily at 
 

golden@bernese.co.uk  
 
 

Our club looks forward to greeting our overseas friends and Bernese lovers next September. 
 

Thank you very much  
 

Steve Green  

BMDC of GB   

Our website at bernese.co.uk will have updates when we know more 

 

  


